
September 2025 

Sir John’s Homestead Ratepayer Association

Newsletter
Membership Drive:

AGM - Oct 16
The Grange - 7.30pm

REFRESHED Website:

:

IceCream
Social

September 21
THE GRANGE

 2:00 TO 5:00 PM
Sunday

Our membership drive 
has started with emails 
going out this past 
week. To become a 
member please 
eTransfer your $25 fee to 
treasurersirjohn@gmail.
com (no password 
required) or come see us 
at the Ice Cream Social. 
Fees can also be paid by 
cash or cheque.

Come and hear from our 
local councillor, Matt 
Mahoney, City officials and 
other guests. Have your 
say on the running of the 
Association over a coffee 
and some donuts!

Our Facebook Group
A great way to share information and 
connect with the neighbourhood is as 
a member of the Sir John’s 
Homestead Neighbours Facebook 
group

We’ve recently given our website a 
facelift and have plans for additional 
content in the coming months. Take a 
look and let us know what you think!

Come join us!

Join Now!

sirjohnshomestead.com
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